
View the full report, including management’s response, at www.lla.la.gov.

Why We Conducted This Work
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Report Highlights

What We Found
•	 The GOEA did not follow established payroll policies and procedures for the certification and 

approval of time sheets. 

•	 We performed procedures relating to payroll and personnel, state fund allocation and 
distribution to parish councils on aging and senior centers, contract monitoring, and travel 
expenses.  

•	 Based on the results of these procedures, we did not report any findings other than the one 
noted above.


